
  

Memorandum 
 Subject: OBSOLESCENCE NOTICE – DLCNxxxx & DLCDxxxx 

 From: Jesse Benefiel 

 To: All Sales Channels 

 Date: 5 April 2012 
 

The once successful DLC – Dual Loop Controller, now a 15 year-old design, continues to be displaced by Red 
Lion’s newer Modular Controller series. That, combined with several parts obsolescence issues, has forced us 
to discontinue the models that support DeviceNet and DH-485. 

With immediate effect, the following part numbers have been discontinued: 
 

Obsolete DLCD & DLCN Variants 

DLCD0001     DLCD L/ANALOG 

DLCD1001     DLCD WITH ANALOG 

DLCN0001     DLCN L/ANALOG & M12 

DLCN0011     DLCN L/ANALOG & COMBICON 

DLCN1001     DLCN W/ANALOG & M12 

DLCN1011     DLCN W/ANALOG & COMBICON 

DLCN1101     DLCN W/ANALOG, M12, SP CNT 

DLCN1111     DLCN W/ANLG, COMBCN, SP CNT 

 

For the avoidance of doubt, the standard DLCs equipped with Modbus communications are NOT affected by 
the parts issue. These models have recently undergone a significant redesign in order to maintain supply for 
the foreseeable future. Please note that the following models are NOT affected by the parts issue: 
 

Standard DLC models – NOT Affected 

DLC00001     DLC L/ANALOG 

DLC01001 DLC WITH ANALOG 

DLC11001 DLC RSP, SP CNTR, ANL 

 

-- Continued -- 



  

ACTION REQUESTED 

Please notify your customers that have purchased the DLCN or DLCD of the product discontinuation. Any last 
time buy requests should be directed to: 
 

Lindy Simok  
Customer Service Manager 
+1 (717) 767-6511 x6601  
lindyk@redlion.net 

 

Kind Regards, 

Jesse Benefiel 
Product Manager – Interface & Control 

 


